
           
 
Honorable Council      
City of Newark, Ohio 
September 14, 2016 
 
The Safety Committee met in Council Chambers on Monday, September 12, 2016 following the 
Street Committee with these members present: 
           
Mark Fraizer, Chair  Curtis Johnson   
Jeremy Blake   Carol Floyd 
Jeff Rath 
 
We wish to report: 

 

 

1. Amending Chapter 1860.11 Section A regarding trash pick-up times in the Downtown 
District due to alley and road closures was discussed. 
 

A Representative for the owner of the McDonalds located at 21 S 3rd Street stated they are 

asking for a leniency on the pick-up time for trash service due to public safety issues. He 
asked for a time prior to 6:00 AM. He stated that they were notified by Republic, their 
current trash hauler that they would cancel their contract if the issue wasn’t resolved.  
 
The committee was concerned with the disturbance an earlier pick up time may cause to 
the residents of Candlewick Commons however not having trash service is a concern as 
well. The safety concerns, noise concerns and the possible variance on pick up times 
during McDonalds busy hours of operation will all be discussed when drafting a possible 
resolution. The committee agreed to review said legislation that Director Rhodes, the 
Law Director and McDonalds came up with as a possible resolution to this problem. The 
variance would only be for McDonalds, any other requests from other businesses would 
be addressed separately. After review if Mr. Marmie and Mrs. Floyd agree the legislation 
could be voted on at Monday’s Council meeting September 19th by invoking Rule 11.   
      
 
Mark Fraizer, Chair 


